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SUMMARY
Requires marijuana testing laboratory employee to obtain worker permit from Oregon Liquor Control
Commission. Defines "premises" for purposes of marijuana testing laboratories. Allows applicant for
worker permit who successfully passes permit examination to temporarily perform work for licensee
or laboratory prior to receiving worker permit. Becomes operative January 1, 2022.

Allows commission to allow certain licensed marijuana retailers to relocate to other premises without
obtaining new license.

Allows marijuana processor to transfer, sell or transport specified industrial hemp commodity or
product to person that is not licensed by commission. Becomes operative January 1, 2022.

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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